SOUTH BELFAST
PARTNERSHIP BOARD

3" November 2017

Suzanne Wylie
Chief Executive
Belfast City Council
Donegall Square
Belfast

BT15GS

Dear Suzanne,

South Belfast Partnership Board has recently reviewed and updated its Strategic Plan and
governance structure.

We have been advised that our Board membership is too large for the organisational budget. At our
last Board meeting, it was agreed to reduce director membership from a structure of 8, 8, 4
(Community, Political and Private sector respectively), to 5, 5, 5.

Could | please request that Council revisits the membership of elected representatives on my Board
and reviews membership as appropriate.

Best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Briege Arthurs
Chief Executive Officer

cc Michael Graham (Chairperson)
cc Stephen McCrory (BCC)
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